
2025 Second Term Newsletter 

As the second term ends, we reflect on a busy and fulfilling few months. True to the Zulu saying 
"akukho langa lashona lingenazindaba zalo" (every day brings its own story), this term was filled 
with meaningful moments and achievements. 

Our sincere thanks go to our dedicated mentors for their hard work and positive influence on the 
boys. Their commitment has played a significant role in shaping the young men under their care. 
We wish them a restful and well-earned break, and we look forward to welcoming them back, 
recharged and ready for the term ahead. 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Miss Kunene on the birth of her daughter. We are 
delighted for you, Mam. A special thank you also goes to Mrs Orsbone for stepping in and 
supporting the house during Miss Kunene’s maternity leave. 

As we end the term, we bid farewell to Mr Naidoo, who has served as a committed mentor over 
the past three years. He will be moving to Gauteng to pursue new opportunities, and we wish 
him every success in this next chapter. 

In the new term, we will be welcoming Miss Maniram, who will take over the mentorship of S5. 
We wish her a warm welcome and a rewarding experience at the College. 

The house has had a strong term both in sport and cultural activities. The boys’ hard work, 
dedication, and team spirit are clearly reflected in the successes they have achieved. 

We are especially proud of two 
boys who took on leading roles in 
the College’s musical production 
of Oliver!, performed in the OCC 
in May. Our Vice House Leader, 
Ross Anderson, played Mr 
Bumble, while Luke Coetzee 
impressed in the title role of 
Oliver.  

Luke’s performance was 
particularly remarkable, as he 
secured the lead role just a week 
after starting in Form 2 at the 
College. 

Anderson and Coetzee                                                                                                                                                          Luke Coetzee sings “Where is Love” 

We send our heartfelt condolences to the Khanye family on the passing of their father. As the 
Snow House family, we pray that God gives them strength and comfort during this difficult time. 

We thank everyone for their continued support and wish all families a restful and safe holiday. 
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